Fun Day and the Children's Club

The Fun Day held on 30th October between noon and 3pm was a relaxing, hassle free experience. It was great that a number of families came and the children enjoyed playing games and taking part in craft activities.

The barbecued burgers and sausages went down a treat and there were plenty of hot and cold drinks and wrapped biscuits and some lovely cakes. It was great working as a team with each contributing. in different ways.

On the 3rd of November we commenced the Children's' Club which is held every Wednesday in term time from 6:30-7:30pm. It has been good seeing children come along and enjoying the singing, getting to know the Bible and learning about God's love in Christ. By the last Wednesday in November there were 14 children on the register.

Joy to the World-The Christmas Message

⁸ And in the same region there were shepherds out in the field, keeping watch over their flock by night. ⁹ And an angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of the Lord shone around them, and they were filled with great fear. 10 And the angel said to them, "Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news of great joy that will be for all the people. ¹¹ For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, who is Christ the Lord. ¹² And this will be a sign for you: you will find a baby wrapped in swaddling cloths and lying in a manger" Luke 2:8-12



December 2021

We give you a warm welcome to our

Evening of Carols

7.30 pm

Wednesday 22nd December Guest Speaker Paul Fox The Children's Club will be taking part

And

Carol Service

6.30 pm

Sunday 19th December

Refreshments follow both services



Golden Wedding-Dec.18

As our beloved Ken and Jan Castleton celebrate 50 years of marriage we pray that they might continue to enjoy, in all its richness, God's blessing.



Happy Birthday Phil-80 on Dec. 18

Our beloved brother Phil Francis, here pictured with his lovely wife Maureen will reach the age at which Moses began his ministry.

Homecall; of our dear brother Ian Mitchell.

On the 24th of November our beloved brother Ian Mitchell passed peacefully into the Lord's presence. We remember with fondness his alert mind, his acts of kindness and his forbearance in the difficulties he experienced living in poor health for many years. On the 27th of May his beloved wife Jean(nee Castleton) passed into the presence of her Lord., We miss Ian and Jean very much.

A warm welcome to our 6:30pm Sunday Services

We are looking forward to Andrew Dutton from Hebron Chapel taking the service on the 5th of Dec.

The Service on the 12th will include carols

The 19th is our Carol Service

The Service on the 26th will be informal

Coffee Morning

Every Tuesday10:00-11:30

Prayer Meeting

Every Tuesday at 7:30pm

Bible Time

Thursdays at 7:30pm

Website

Listen to our Sunday Evening Messages

Our website-:www.mountpleasantgospelhall.co.uk